
EID MUBARAK  

www.quakershillmasjid.org 

Eid ul Adha prayer at Quakers Hill Masjid will be held on Saturday, 2nd September 2017 at 8.30 am 

Insha’Allah. Please attend with your family and friends. 

 Please be reminded that Blacktown City Council has advised that their Community Law Enforcement 

Officers will be conducting regular patrols to target illegal parking in the Masjid area. 

We would request you to kindly allow ample time for parking and park legally before attending the 

prayer. 
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